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Two-Factor Authentication (2FA) will replace the Memorable Word challenge starting on 

July 21, 2019 in the Visa IntelliLink Spend Management (VISM) system.  

 
During your first log in to the desktop version of the website, you will be prompted to 
input the three requested characters from your Memorable Word. After clicking Submit, 
the Enable two-factor authentication window appears. Follow the steps below to register 
for 2FA login via the VISM Mobile App. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need to reset your 2FA method, please contact your Program Administrator for 

assistance. 

 

Log into the VISM Mobile App. Select “Authenticator” from the side menu. 

Select Continue on the desktop site to 

enter the code.  
Enter the code, select Verify and you’re in! 
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